MANDALA SCHOOL

8 JANUARY 2014

Our resident artist: Ms. Jeannet

For the bazaar, Ms. Jeannet devoted many hours helping students finish the aquatic mural, decorating the building, and making Apple Wraps! To the right you can see Will's reaction which was shared by anyone who tried a wrap. Some of the children learned to make these.

Ms. Jeannet arrives every Monday for about an hour and a half with new challenges. Lately, they have studied a famous artist and created their own work in the style of that artist. An added twist was to include a silhouette cut-out of a cat as a unifying theme to all the art.

Stop by to see their creations!

Photo Display

Many thanks to Bob Maloney who printed a collection of the pictures taken over the past year. They are displayed in the entry way. It is great fun to see all the adventures we were on.



Lizzy got a cookie-making day started.





What do they think about?



This is our kind of snow day when we get to play in the snow, be with our friends, and use our imagination to create shelters.







Happy Birthday cake for Tino & Chris

Buddy building

Character Crafting

In the coming months there will be a greater emphasis on craft work such as sewing, photography, programming, and woodworking.

Besides learning practical skills, craft work gives practice in diligence, attention to detail, pride, and accomplishment. Success requires these characteristics in one's work ethic.

Contact us if you would like to share your talents.